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CBE Sponsors Quantity Surveying Students 

 

The Council for the Built Environment (CBE) sponsored 21 postgraduate quantity surveying 

students to attend the South African Council for the Quantity Surveying Profession’s (SACQSP) 

Research Conference on 10 November 2021. 

The Quantity Surveying Research Conference will cover themes of infrastructure development, 

innovation and technology, equality and diversity and environment, adaption and sustainability – 

which are research priorities of the CBE Research Agenda. 

The sponsorship will be mutually beneficial – while it affords the students the necessary exposure 

in their career development, it will also provide the CBE  access to research papers and will 

contribute to the CBE Built Environment Knowledge and Information Hub, a public platform 

available for use by the sector and general public. 

The CBE also plans on establishing a student chapter within the CBE Built Environment 

Knowledge and Information Hub, which will consist of research produced by postgraduate 

students. 


